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             Summer 2024 
 
Welcome back to all of our existing and new members. We hope you had a great 
Christmas spent with your family and friends. May 2024 bring love, laughter and 

happiness to you all. 
 
 
We wish the best of luck to all the children starting new and exciting adventures at 

“big school” this year.  We hope you enjoy yourself and come back to the Toy 
Library to say hello sometimes. 

 
  
 

The success of the Armidale Toy Library is dependent upon community support. 
Without this support we would not be able to provide such a wonderful service. 

Thank you to everyone who continues to support us. 
 
Cheers! 

 
Kellie Michel 
Coordinator 
 

Newsletter     armidaletoylibrary@gmail.com 
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Wish List 

 
 
 

If you would like to see new toys or toys 
need replacing due to age, please let us 
know. We are always after inspiration on 
what we should order when purchasing 
new toys. What are your favourite toys? 
What new toys would you like to 
borrow? We would love to hear from our 
members and their families. 

 

 

 
The Armidale Toy 

Library is on Facebook. 
Please like and share 

our page. Our best 
advertisement is YOU!  

 
 

 

 

REMINDER OF OPENING HOURS: 
 

 

Monday   9.30am - 3.00pm 
Thursday  9.30am - 11.30am 
Saturday  9.30am -12.00pm 
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CHRISTMAS STOCKING RAFFLE 

 
 

 
Thank you to everyone who bought and sold tickets in our Christmas Stocking Raffle.The raffle  
raised $305.00 which will go towards the purchase of new toys and resources.  
 
We would especially like to thank the wonderful businesses that continue to support the Toy 
Library by donating prizes for the Raffle. Please support these local businesses that support the 
Toy Library: 
  

 * Sportspower 
 * Chantelle Graham - Tupperware 
  * Captured That Photography 

* Broadbent Creative Co 
* Bing Lee 

 
 

Congratulations to all of our winners in our Christmas Stocking Raffle: 
 

1st prize:  Matty Carey 
2nd prize:  Brad Kirk 
3rd prize:  Caitlin Trickey 
4th prize:  Kate Phillips 
5th prize:  Hugh Davies 
6th prize:  Brendon Hague 
7th prize:  Paul Kennedy 
8th prize:  Tahlia Stewart 
9th prize:  Rebecca Lee 

 10th prize: Ian Johnson 
 11th prize: Lyn Sawyer 

 
 
 
RAFFLE OVERSEEN BY COMMITTEE   

 
 
 
 

6776 0104 


	Kellie Michel
	Coordinator
	REMINDER OF OPENING HOURS:
	Thank you to everyone who bought and sold tickets in our Christmas Stocking Raffle.The raffle  raised $305.00 which will go towards the purchase of new toys and resources.
	Congratulations to all of our winners in our Christmas Stocking Raffle:
	1st prize:  Matty Carey
	2nd prize:  Brad Kirk
	3rd prize:  Caitlin Trickey
	4th prize:  Kate Phillips
	5th prize:  Hugh Davies
	6th prize:  Brendon Hague
	7th prize:  Paul Kennedy
	8th prize:  Tahlia Stewart
	9th prize:  Rebecca Lee
	RAFFLE OVERSEEN BY COMMITTEE

